
Thumbs  Up General Council Meeting 

The Shire of Pingelly would like to say 
thank you and well done to the little boy 
who picked up at the 
Doggy bags that were 
scattered around   
Memorial Park. Thank 
you for being a      
positive Community 
Member. 

NAIDOC Celebrations 

The shire of Pingelly , in partnership with Moorditj Youth Foundation Aboriginal Corporation 
and the Pingelly Primary School will be hosting a joint community NAIDOC Celebration.  
This celebration will take place at the PRACC on Thursday 28 July 2022 from 10.30am till 
2.30pm. We would like to invite the people of Pingelly to participate and join us on this day. 
Please see advert in this weeks Pingelly Times for more details. 
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The Shire of Pingelly has recently installed a bike rack on the side of 
the Town Hall. By having a bike rack in this area, we are hoping to 
encourage cyclists to stop and move around the town whilst having a 
safe and secure place to put their bicycles. This ties into the Driver 
Reviver point being established in the lobby of the town hall, which is 
expected to officially open in the  coming months. 

Mountain Bike & Cycling Strategy 
The Shire of Pingelly is currently holding a survey to gather 
feedback from the community regarding the  proposal of a 
Mountain Bike and Cycling Strategy.   
Pingelly is well placed to become a cycling centre due to its 
easy layout, wide streets, compact main street and the size 
of the town which means that any location is within 2-3km 
– an easy cycling distance. The advent of the e-bike (and    
e-scooters) has now made cycling accessible for most and 
not just the pastime of more active people.  
Building a culture where local people cycle short distances 
instead of using their private vehicles requires a           
combination of actions including cycle recreational and 
transport infrastructure and behaviour change programs. 
To take part in this survey, please scan the QR code and 
follow the prompts. This is important to ensure all viewpoints are included to enable    
funding providers such as LotteryWest to support the project.  

              New Bike Racks in Town 

It is hereby notified for public information 
that the next Ordinary Meeting of Council 
will be held on Wednesday 20 July 2022 
commencing at 2.00am in the Council 
Chambers, 17 Queen Street, Pingelly.   
Members of the public are welcome to 
attend.  

https://www.surveymonke 
y.com/r/TB8BWM6 
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